
From: Ed White  
Sent: 11 October 2023 16:35 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2821/P 
 
Application number: 2023/2821/P 
 
To whom it concerns, 
 
I own and live in the first floor flat of 16 Messina Avenue. I hereby object to the 
proposed planning application made by the freeholder to replace the front and 
rear windows and doors.  
 
We don’t want our timber frames replaced with UPVC windows. This is not a 
like-for-like replacement - it will significantly change the look of the building. 
The windows are not in need of replacement. These works are unnecessary. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ed White 
16B Messina Avenue, NW6 4LD 
 
 


